
 

 
 
 

12 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming many of you later today to Meet the Tutor, and to enjoy 
our Choir of the Year performances. 
 
Car parking on site tonight will be tight, as all our usual Wednesday evening lettings will be 
taking place. We would advise if you are able to that you arrive on foot, or park in the town or 
one of the nearby roads where public parking is allowed, and walk along to us. 
If attempting to park on site, please do so considerately, using available space in an efficient way 
so others can park and can manoeuvre safely. 
 
As a reminder, there are three parts to the event: 

• a performance that students have been working on in their Music lessons for Choir of the 
Year 

• an informal chance to meet with their tutors to ask any questions that you may have 
• a short presentation about Online Safety and Social Media 

On arrival you will be directed to the first of your sessions; please ensure you are here in good 
time ready to begin, at 17:30. 
 
Students should be in their full, proper school uniform. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs C Williams 
Head of Year 7 
 


